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Memo 
 
To: ​ Board of Education 
Cc:​ Dr. Scott Warren, Superintendent 
From: ​ Dr. Gina Finaldi, Director of Student Services 
Date: ​ June 19, 2025 
Re: ​ Renewal of Speech Path Specialist, LTD contract       
 

Attached for your review is the contract for Speech Path Specialist, LTD for Lisa Cole, 
Speech/Language Pathologist, who we have hired through a contract with Speech Path Specialist, 
LTD since 2011. Lisa will continue to provide services to all of the students in the Guided Program 
at DW and all of the students in the Intensive Instructional Program (IIP) at DW.  

To be consistent with the salary increases of our certified staff, the proposed increase for Lisa is 
4.0%. Lisa continues to be an asset to our District and an integral member of our team. I highly 
recommend the renewal of her contract.  
 


